
	

Minutes	October	26,	2017	

Fall	Luncheon	

President,	Judy	Braman	extended	greetings	to	Members	and	guests.	

Linda	Perrin	led	us	in	O	Canada	and	grace.	

Members	were	introduced	to	2017	NBSRT	SJ	scholarship	winner	,	Rylee	Kinsella	by	Scholarship	
Committee	Chair	Netta	Chase.		

Guests	included	Marion	Williams,	Senior	Development	Officer	for	UNB	and	Ed	O’Keefe,	
president	of	the	Men’s	PROBUS	Club.	

After	a	lovely	meal,	1st	Vice	President,	Brian	Greig	thanked	St	Marks	for	a	wonderful	meal	and	
great	service.	

Mr.	O’Keefe	gave	a	brief	recruitment	speech	to	our	male	members.	

Kathy	Wilson	read	the	names	of	those	members	who	had	passed	on	since	our	May	meeting.	

Moved	by	Brian	Greig	and	seconded	by	Nancy	Steele,	that	the	minutes	of	the	May	18,	2017	
meeting	be	accepted	as	circulated.	Carried.		

Robert	Taylor	reviewed	the	written	Treasurer’s	Report	as	presented.	

Nancy	Steele,	Director,	highlighted	the	new	ad	hoc	NBSRT	committees.		The	Ad	Hoc	Scholarship	
Committee	was	examining	the	feasibility	of	establishing	a	Provincial	Scholarship,	and	the	Ad	
Hoc	Membership	Committee	was	investigating	ways	to	increase	membership	in	our	provincial	
organization.		

Marilyn	Lester	went	over	what	the	Wellness	committee	was	trying	to	accomplish.	

Pat	Roy,	chair	of	the	Social	Committee	over	saw	the	drawing	of	the	50/50	and	door	prizes.	

The	members	then	enjoyed	a	wonderful	stroll	down	memory	lane	with	The	Peas	in	a	Pod,	who	
played	and	sang	old	standards	that	had	us	smiling	and	singing	along.	

Brian	Greig	moved	the	adjournment	of	the	meeting.	

Respectfully	submitted	

Pat	Loughery	(secretary)	


